
From: Springer, Darren [Darren.Springer@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Friday, August 05, 2016 1:57 PM 

To: Allen, Susan; Markowitz, Deb; Dudley, Jahala; Dolan, Tracy; Johnson, Justin 

Subject: RE: I propose this statement for the Gov office - coming from Sue or Jahala  

 

 
Just heard from Tracy that Health is good with statement. Deb all good from your perspective? 
 
Darren M. Springer 
Chief of Staff, Office of the Governor  
(802) 522-2082 (cell) 
Darren.Springer@vermont.gov    
 
Please note: My email address has changed to Darren.Springer@vermont.gov.  
 

From: Springer, Darren  
Sent: Friday, August 05, 2016 1:40 PM 
To: Allen, Susan <Susan.Allen@vermont.gov>; Markowitz, Deb <Deb.Markowitz@vermont.gov>; Dudley, 
Jahala <Jahala.Dudley@vermont.gov>; Dolan, Tracy <Tracy.Dolan@vermont.gov>; Johnson, Justin 
<Justin.Johnson@vermont.gov> 
Subject: I propose this statement for the Gov office - coming from Sue or Jahala  
 
For any media asking. Please offer edits and then I’ll run it by him.  
 
“The Governor remains 100 percent committed to administering an effective lamprey control program, 
as he always has. He understands the importance of that program to the health and integrity of the 
Lake, and the many Vermonters and visitors who come to the Lake to go fishing. He also understand the 
need to ensure we protect drinking water based on the best available science. Currently there is 
discussion among a number of federal and state government agencies and other stakeholders as to the 
best path forward on treatment this year. We expect a determination on that by next week, and will 
provide an update at that time.” 
 
Darren M. Springer 
Chief of Staff, Office of the Governor  
(802) 522-2082 (cell) 
Darren.Springer@vermont.gov    
 
Please note: My email address has changed to Darren.Springer@vermont.gov.  
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